
Covid	19	Update	for	April	9,	2022	
OWA	Pickleball	Complex		

	
	
With	the	lifting	of	Provincial	Health	Orders	on	April	8,	2022	here	is	a	quick	
summary	of	how	this	impacts	the	OWA	Pickleball	Complex:	
	

Ø Masks	are	recommended	but	now	optional	
	

Ø Proof	of	vaccination	will	no	longer	be	required	to	book,	enter	or	play	
	

Ø Hand	hygiene	is	still	advocated	–	washing	hands	and/or	use	of	hand	
sanitizer	

	
Ø OWA	complex	washrooms	are	cleaned	and	disinfected	one	per	day	and	

additionally	if	dirty.	Our	complex	Washrooms	will	close	mid	April	and	you	
will	now	be	asked	to	use	the	washrooms	over	at	the	soccer	center	next	
door.		
	

Ø The	operations	manager	and/or	volunteer	attendants	will	disinfect	all	high	
touch	areas	once	per	day		

	
Ø If	you	are	sick	or	experiencing	any	respiratory	symptoms,	please	stay	

away	and	do	not	play	until	you	are	well.		
	
Thank	you		
The	VPA	Covid	Committee		
	
	
		


